Agreed report from Board of Management
A meeting took place on Zoom on Thursday 3rd of December.
The appointment of Ms. Joan Ryan as SNA covering Maternity Leave was ratified by the Board. This follows the recruitment procedure set down by St. Senan’s Diocesan Office.
Congratulations were extended to Ms. Lisa O Brien and family on the birth of their daughter.
The Board has agreed to buy a selection box for each child in the school for Christmas.
The Chairperson of the Board thanked the staff and parents of the school for all their hard work in the first terms of the year and wished the whole school community a Happy Christmas and New Year.

